
 

 

 
27th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
 
 

Year 2 Puppet Workshop – Friday 4th April 2025 
 

 
As part of our Australian topic, on Friday 4th April 2025, Year 2 will be having a ‘Puppet Workshop’. 
 
The children would like a parent, carer or other family member to join them for the session!  There 
will be no need to bring anything with you as all the resources will be provided on the day.  Just 
come with a little bit of creativity and to be ready to help your child. 
 
We have arranged two sessions, 9:15am or 2:00pm.  There is a maximum number of 45 per session.  
Please only sign up to one of the sessions, with only one adult per child.   
 
Don’t worry if you are unable to join us on the day as all of our children will have the opportunity 
to create their puppet with an adult during the term.   
 
Unfortunately, we do not have the facilities to accommodate younger siblings, please can you make 
alternative arrangements for them to be looked after.  If you would like to attend, please could you 
log on to your child’s ParentPay account by Monday 24th March to let us know which session you 
will be attending.  This will give us an idea of how many numbers to expect and help things to run 
more smoothly.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 
 
 
 


